TOWN MEETING SIZE COMMITTEE QUESTIONNAIRE

The Town Meeting Size Committee was formed at the 2006 Town Meeting through a recommendation of the Swampscott Charter Review Committee.  The issue of the size of Town Meeting was discussed by the Charter group, but was determined to be a significant matter that warranted a separate investigation.

The Town Meeting Size Committee is composed of seven (7) members, one from each precinct and one at-large.  Regular meetings are held at the Library, and are posted in Town Hall.  The Committee has gathered information from many communities in the Commonwealth about their Town Meetings, and now seeks input from Swampscott residents about the size of Town Meeting.

The Committee held an Open Hearing Monday, April 9, 2007, at the Little Theatre of the High School.  Swampscott residents can watch a replay on Channel 16, and are urged to consider:  “Should Swampscott change the size of Town Meeting?” Please respond to the questions below.  Your opinions matter in this important town government issue.  

1.  Are you a current or former Town Meeting member?

2.  In general, is the size of Town Meeting a factor is how it functions?

3.  Do you think the number of Town Meeting members should be changed?   Larger?  Smaller?

4.  Do you feel you are represented by Town Meeting members?

5.  Would you consider a change to Open Town Meeting?

6.  Do you think there is an issue with the number of candidates for Town Meeting seats?

7.  Do you think there is an issue with Town Meeting attendance?

8.  Do you watch Town Meeting on TV?

9.  Please add any comments.
Please e-mail your answers and comments to:  jnbaker1@verizon.net
